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As chair of the Board of Directors for the Kennebunk Pond Association, representing 
181 shoreland property owners, our entire organization is very supportive of  the 
proposed guidelines in LD1763.  
Allowing non-water-dependent floating structures on small ponds, such as ours, is just
not reasonable.  And, it certainly makes the most sense to regulate such structures on 
all inland waters.
Please provide your support for LD1763.


